The City of Prince George
1100 Patricia Blvd.
Prince George, BC V2L 3V9

May 11, 2023
Dear Mayor and Council:

For over 30 years, REAPS has worked to raise community awareness on the importance
of the three R’s and provided resources available locally to help guide residents in
adopting a more sustainable lifestyle.

REAPS carries out varied and considerable outreach and engagement programs in the
communities of the Regional District.

REAPS is a stable community organization consistently providing valuable
opportunities and connections within the community.

REAPS is a valuable resource in and of itself and Prince George would be the poorer for
its loss or reduction in capabilities.

I would like you to support their request of in-kind or monetary support to provide water

and electrical
connections for their Growing Knowledge Community Compost Garden this June.

Sincerely,

Cathy Fortin
Prince George, BC



